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 Redington Frognal 

Association

OBJ2015/6455/P 09/12/2015  22:57:29 The bulk and massing of the proposed design would have a severely negative impact, both on the West 

Hampstead townscape and the streetscape of the roads running east off West End Lane.

The proposed block will destroy the area's special and village-like quality and lead to its degradation.

We urge you to adopt the vastly superior design proposed by Create Streets.  This would greatly 

enhance the street and form a very positive contribution.  It is an opportunity not to be missed.

? 12A Hollycroft 

Avenue
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